DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

CITY OF PASADENA
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
FINANCE COMMITTEE
REGULAR MEETING
DECEMBER 12, 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Finance Committee,
scheduled for Monday, December 12, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the Pasadena City Hall, 100 North
Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, is cancelled.
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Victor M. Go'réo, Cha
Finance Committe

I HEREBY CERTIFY that this notice, in its entirety, was posted ©n the Internet at
www.cityofpasadena.net/commissions/city-council-finance-committee and on the Council Chamber Bulletin

Board, Room S249 and the Bulletin Board in the rotunda area, City Hall, 100 North Garfield Avenue, this 8 day
of December, 2022, by 5:30 p.m., and that copies hereof were faxed, emailed or delivered to each member of
the City Council and to each local newspaper of general circulation, radio or television station requesting notice
in writing, all of which recipients are identified on the distribution list set forth herein below.
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Gloria Acevedo, Recording Secretary
Finance Committee
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Pasadena Journal
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